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Road Safety Program  
Mannum Road, Mannum to Murray Bridge 

       

 

We are delivering critical road safety upgrades to Mannum 

Road between Mannum and Murray Bridge. These works are 

jointly funded by the Australian (50%) and South Australian 

(50%) governments as part of the $168 million National Road 

Safety Program over 2 years. 

What’s happening: 

We are undertaking shoulder sealing work, stormwater upgrades and 

safety barrier installation. The upgrades are designed to improve safety, 

freight efficiency, and support regional economic growth. 

How this affects you: 

Works will commence near Mannum and will move progressively south towards Murray Bridge. 

To do this work safely we’ll have speed and lane restrictions in place in work areas with 

temporary traffic signals in place to manage the flow of traffic. Please plan your trips, be cautious 

around workers, and follow the speed limits and signs.  

Outside of work hours lane restrictions will be removed, however speed restrictions will remain in 

place subject to onsite conditions. You will still be able to access homes and properties. If we 

need to limit or impact access, we'll contact property owners ahead of time. If you have any 

questions regarding access, we encourage you to contact us to discuss. 

During the works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but we'll do our best 

to keep the noise to a minimum. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/MannumRSP 

• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au   

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

13 May 2024 to early 
August 

Hours of operation 

Monday to Saturday 
between the hours of 7am 
and 5pm 

Where 

Mannum Road between 
Mannum and Murray 
Bridge 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/MannumRSP
mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au


 

Road Safety Program Reference Number: #21448682  

30/04/2024 Page 2 of 2 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Extent of works: 

 

 

 


